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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Tuesday’s quiz are: 

 
In English this week, we have had an ‘eggciting’ discovery. The pupils arrived on Monday 
to find that some colourful eggs have been laid in the classrooms. We have all been 
thinking what could have laid them? When did it happen? Who might have witnessed this 
happen? Why at our school? This excitement resulted in some detailed report writing and 
the pupils got the chance to interview each other and write their opinions on this interesting 
story. Let’s see what happens with the eggs next week! 
 
In Maths, we started to focus on length. We learnt first of all that length means “how far it 

is from one end to the other” then thought about which tool was the most appropriate to 

use when measuring different objects – a 15cm ruler, a 30cm ruler, a metre stick or a 

measuring tape. This encouraged the children to work out whether the measurements 

needed to be in millimetres, centimetres or metres. Following this, we estimated how long 

or tall we thought an object would be, before measuring them accurately.  

Finally, we found fractions of lengths, then 

added and subtracted lengths to and from 

each other. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In outdoor PE, we took our orienteering skills to a whole new level. We introduced 
compass points and had to guide our partner through the cone maze. One child would call 
out the instructions of the route using the commands ‘North, South, East, West’ and the 
other would have to listen and move in the correct direction.  
 
 
Thank you for your support,  
Mrs Collins, Mr Bale, Mrs Gooseman and the Year 2 Team 


